
From: Rainwater, Frank <Frank.Rainwater@ors.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/28/2014 1:30:10 PM
Subject: RE: EBO Director

Thanks
Frank
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2014 12:40 PM

To: Boles, Les; Rainwater, Frank; Hart, Brenda; BeverlySmith@schouse.gov; PaulPatrick@schouse.gov; 
MikeShealy@scsenate.gov

Cc: Adams, Marcia

Subject: EBO Director
 
                I just wanted to let you know that the Director’s job for the Executive Budget Office will likely be posted later 
this afternoon.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

mailto:Rainwater,%20Frank%20%3CFrank.Rainwater@ors.sc.gov%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

